
A Note to Parents                                                                                                         February 24, 2017 

Earlier this week, Charleston Southern University informed us that their facilities required additional 

repairs and would be unavailable for next week's Achievement Day. There was an unintentional break-down in 

communication between departments at the University, and they are unable to accommodate our event. 

Fortunately, we have secured space on March 4th at the College of Charleston instead. Achievement Day 

will be at a different venue this year – the Cato Center at the College of Charleston; however, we are looking 

forward to providing the same quality experience for your child. 

The map at the bottom of this letter includes directions to the Cato Center, and also marks two of the 

nearest parking garages (both charge $1 per half-hour). Street parking is limited around the CofC. 

Your child’s scheduled audition time will remain the same, and all other elements of Achievement 

Day will be the same as in prior years. But since we are in a more urban environment, we ask families to only 

use the Calhoun Street entrance to the Cato Center. Additionally, we request that parents/guardians wait 

downstairs in the Registration area for their child – we will not discharge a child unless an adult is 

present. 

 

We are very sorry for any inconvenience that this abrupt change in location might cause you, and appreciate 

your understanding.  We are looking forward to having a fantastic Achievement Day, hosted at the College of 

Charleston! 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns. 

 

Patrick Boyle & Patricia Hanneman 

Achievement Day Co-Chairs 

Pjf.boyle@gmail.com 
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1. Take Meeting St. exit (221B), and 

     turn right on to Meeting St. 

2. Follow Meeting St. for several  

     blocks, to the intersection of  

     Calhoun St. 

3. Take a right on to Calhoun St.,  

     and follow for 2 blocks. 

4. The Cato Center is at the corner  

     of Calhoun and St. Philip Streets.  

     Please enter the building from 

     the Calhoun entrance. 

 

The Cato Center is located at: 

161 Calhoun Street 

 Charleston, SC 29401 
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